

## midwifery education accreditation council

## **Board of Directors**

September 20, 2016

Nichole Reding CPM, LDM, MA President September 20, 2010

Kristi Ridd-Young, ICCE Vice President, Outreach

**MEAC MEMBER SCHOOLS LETTER #18** 

Heidi Fillmore CPM, NHCM Vice-President, Accreditation/Standards

**MEAC Staff Reorganization** 

Ana Vollmar, CPM Secretary

September 20, 2016

Stephanie Mills, JD Treasurer Public Member

Dear MEAC Member Schools:

Abigail Aiyepola, ND

Sora Colvin, CPM

Andrea Ferroni,

CPM, LM

Karen Ehrlich

CPM, LM, MA

Cassaundra Jah CPM, MS

Henci Goer Public Member This letter is to inform you that Tracy Gartenmann is stepping down as Executive Director as of today, September 20, 2016. MEAC will be considering its staffing needs at its annual in-person board meeting in October and beginning a national search for a new Executive Director later this fall. If you have any questions or concerns or have any nominations for the position, please contact Board President, Nichole Reding, at nichole@birthingway.edu.

We do not expect our accreditation work to be impacted by this change. For your on-going accreditation questions and needs, please continue to communicate with your accreditation specialists, either Julia or Karin. General MEAC questions can continue to be submitted to info@meachschools.org.

Staff

Tracy Gartenmann, MS Executive Director

Karin Borgerson, MBA Associate Director

Julia Reid, BS Volunteer Training and Accreditation Coordinator

> Beatrix Packmohr, MS CEU Coordinator Administration

Sincerely,

Nichole Reding

MEAC Board President

1935 Pauline Blvd., Ste. 100B Ann Arbor, MI 48103 P (360) 466-2080 F (480) 907-2936